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Southem Califomia Edison Company

P. O. DOX 128

BAN CLEMENTE, CALIFORNIA 92074-0128

November 16, 1995
,_WAMER C. MARSH

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362
Certification of Technical Specifications Promulgated Under Proposed

Chang)e Notice (PCN) 299, Technical Specification Improvement Program(TSIP , San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station
Units 2 and 3

Reference: Letter, Walter C. Marsh to Document Control Desk, dated
September 25, 1995, Response to Draft Safety Evaluation Report,'

San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3

In the above-referenced letter, Southern California Edison (SCE) agreed to review
and certify the draft Technical Specificat*ons promulgated under PCN 299, TSIP.
That review is now complete and SCE certifies the new Technical Specifications,
attached, are in accordance with and applicable to the design of the San Onofre'

Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3.
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If you would like additional information on this, please let me know.

Sincerely,

s ,
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Attachments

i

cc: L. J. Callan, Regional Administrator, NRC Region IV
| J. E. Dyer, Director, Division of Reactor Projects, Region IV
! K. E. Perkins, Jr., Director, Walnut Creek Field Office, NRC Region IV

J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 2 & 3
M. B. Fields, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3
T. R. Tjader, NRC Review Coordinator, NRR/0TSB
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